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	July 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190624008
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

Thank you for your reply.  As a follow-up, in relation to Table 18 (Family Court tables) – see below, could you please confirm which courts were involved in making disposals of Female Genital Mutilation Protection Orders in 2016 and 2017.

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it, as per FGMPOs rather than Forced Marriage Protection Orders which the table you sent contained, in the excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
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